
 
 

COVID-19 (novel coronavirus) Response 

 

National Update – June 1, 2020 

 

We remain firmly focused on promoting the safety and well-being of residents and team members 

through a number of expansive infection control measures that are in place amidst the COVID-19 

pandemic. These continue to include restricting all non-essential visitors, daily temperature checks and 

symptom screenings of all residents and team members and more.  

In addition to our infection control efforts, we continue to work closely and proactively with state and 
local health departments on our COVID-19 testing approach for residents and team members. We will 
share more information on expanded testing as it becomes available.  
 
While we remain vigilant in our response to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are also looking for new ways 
to re-introduce more variety into residents’ daily routines and find opportunities for them to safely 
spend more time outside of their suites as we know it is important for their social, emotional and 
physical well-being. Things we’re exploring include slowly and carefully introducing socially distant small 
group programming and limited out-of-suite dining. We will continue to closely follow the guidance of 
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and other health and government agencies as we 
implement any such initiatives. Per that guidance, our policy of restricting all but medically necessary 
visitors will remain in place in all of our communities for the time being.  
 
We have also put a number of new protocols in place that will allow us to cautiously welcome new 
residents that may benefit from our personalized care and service to select Sunrise communities as 
appropriate. As communities begin welcoming new residents, we have established safeguards for the 
continued safety of our residents and team members.  Specifically, any new resident is required to 
secure a COVID-19 test before they may move in and will have to self-quarantine in their suites for 14 
days when they first arrive.  
 
As always, we remain grateful to our residents and families for their continued patience, trust and 
partnership as we navigate these unprecedented times together.  


